
 

 

6th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 11 Pupils, 

We are pleased to invite you to our GCSE Success Evening, scheduled for Thursday, 12th September 2024. 

This important event will be held in the main hall and will be divided into two time slots to accommodate 

your schedule: 4:30 PM and 6:00 PM. Each session will last approximately 30 minutes. 

The purpose of this evening is to provide you with essential information about how we are supporting your 

child as they prepare for their upcoming GCSE exams. We will also offer practical advice on how you can 

further support them at home over the coming months of this vital year.  

During the evening, we will cover: 

• Strategies for managing homework effectively. 

• Tips for effective revision at home and school. 

• Insights from the Heads of Department in Maths, English, and Science on how you can assist your 

child in excelling in these critical subjects. 

To ensure that we can accommodate everyone, please book your preferred time slot via the parent Arbor 

app in the “school shop section”.  You can bring your child with you but please can we kindly ask for no 

more than 3 people per family attend.     

We look forward to seeing you and working together to support your child’s success in their future GCSE 

exams. If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr David Chesterman  

Deputy Headteacher  

 

 


